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St Joseph’s School and Nursery
We aim to keep our admission policy as easy, quick and friendly as we possibly can.

We invite you to visit our nursery and look round with our Nursery Manager at a date and time convenient to you and our setting. You can also have a tour of the main school, spend time with a member of our senior management team and see the school in action.

Once you have visited the nursery and are interested in your child joining we would advise you on the availability of places and the method of registering your child.

The Business Manager will be available to advise you on nursery fees, the nursery education funding and payment schedule.

Our nursery is open 51 weeks a year from 8.00am to 6.00pm, closing for Bank Holidays and a week at Christmas and New Year. Places are offered for full time attendance although children can attend a mix of sessions within the week. Morning sessions are from 8.00am to 1.00pm and afternoon sessions from 1.00pm to 6.00pm.

Once a place has been offered a non-refundable deposit is required to reserve that place and arrangements made for the payment of fees. A month’s fees are payable in advance within the nursery.
Regretfully, children of staff who work in the nursery are not able to enrol into the setting to prevent any conflict of interest.

Please may we also draw your attention to the following points:

· Children are still expected to attend during the holiday periods at the current nursery rate.
· 1 month’s written notice is needed when withdrawing a child from nursery
· If a child does not attend funded sessions during their months’ notice period they may be expected to pay full nursery fees as children need to attend in order to receive funding from early years
· Please ask for a calendar with funded sessions highlighted so you are a aware of non-funded sessions (on these dates you are expected to pay full fees)
· Children enrolled in Nursery are automatically admitted into the School under the existing terms and conditions detailed in the Parent/School Contract. Should you not wish to accept a place and be bound by such terms, then notice must be given in writing and within the appropriate time scales listed 

· Despite being closed, Bank holidays are charged at the normal rate and make up part of the 51 week commitment.
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